
APPLY BY APRIL 20
VISIT LISD.US/JAPAN TO LEARN MORE OR

CONTACT MS. MOLLIEY - JAPAN.EXCHANGE@LISD.US

LENAWEE - MORIYAMA
MIDDLE SCHOOL EXCHANGE PROGRAM

2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR
Current 6th or 7th grade students can now apply for the Lenawee - Moriyama middle 
school exchange program through the Lenawee Intermediate School District. Selected 
students will study Japanese language and culture, host a middle school student from 

Moriyama in October 2023, and travel to Japan in June 2024.

FAMILY INFORMATIONAL MEETING
THURSDAY, APRIL 13, 6:30 - 7:30 PM 

LISD WILLIAM J. ROSS EDUCATION SERVICE CENTER 
4107 N. ADRIAN HWY. ADRIAN, MI 49221


